President

Greg Brown

Vice President

Rachel Scribner

<u>Secretary</u>

Amanda Ball

Treasurer

Christie Coffman

Campus Representative

Ellen Verhaeghe

Publicity Chair

Kevin Awe

<u>Historian</u>

Sarah Hambley

Intramural Chair

Allison Priddy

Environmental Chair

Nathan Pollock

Technology Chair

Hank Warketin

Basement President

Position Open

1st Floor President

Grace Kim & Audrey

Vandergrift

2nd Floor President

Chad Brady

3rd Floor President

Chloe Winlaw

4th Floor President

Andrew Benyshek

ARLC Advisor

Maggie Higgins

RA Liaison

Lindsey Davignon

Hall Governing Board Minutes

March 1st, 2009



Putnam Hall

Alaina Shelton (Vice President of ARH) came to talk about the Go green Program which begins March 1st and runs through April 6th. This is an energy-saving competition between halls. Whichever hall saves the most energy (including water, electrical etc.) during the 4 weeks will be announced at the Go Green Fashion show on April 6th and they will also receive a grand prize!

Nathan reported that the permanent recycling time is 4:30 on Thursdays. He is working on Earth Week events (April $20^{th} - 26^{th}$) and would love help, if you'd like to participate and rack up some RESPECT points contact him at ndp88@ksu.edu.

Christie announced that our current balance is \$2,275.

~Upcoming Activities~

Casino Night: Friday March 7th, 8-12pm in the Union Ballroom. (Help is needed for this event-if you're interested contact Pat Shore pshore@ksu.edu)

Murder Mystery Dinner: March 10th from 6:30-8:30pm, deadline to sign up at the front desk is Tuesday, March 3rd!!

2 Dollar Dinner next Sunday March 8th at 5pm in the lobby

Greg mentioned that NACURH (a leadership conference) will take place in Tuscon, Arizona in late May this year. The conference is complete with programming idea sessions and the chance to meet with other leaders on campuses across the region.

Elections: campaigning will begin after spring break. If you'd like to run for a position, please attend one of the HGB meetings after spring break.

T-shirt designs will be voted on prior to March 14th look for designs and voting at the front desk!

Tyler Perkins was granted permission to use the HGB credit card to purchase items for the fish tank.

"Of The Year" kickoff committee meeting is March 9th at 7pm.